f OAK LAWN-HOMETOWN

School District 123

PRESS RELEASE
April 13,2017

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BOARD MEETING

The Board of Education meeting scheduled for
Monday, April 24, 2017
has been cancelled and rescheduled for
Tuesday, April 25, 2017.

The meeting will take place at the
Oak Lawn-Hometown Middle School
located at
5145 W. 99th Street in Oak Lawn
at7:00 p.m.
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